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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
What a busy week it has been! The children have worked hard to learn their spellings for 
Wednesday’s Spelling Bee and each and every child had a go, tried their best and impressed us. 
Well done everyone! 
Today, we had a visit from BrightBites Dental Programme. The children took part in a workshop 
to learn about the importance of good oral hygiene, eating healthily and avoiding sugary foods 
and drink.  
 
English: We applied what we know about writing sentences in our D.T work. We wrote accurate 
sentences to say what we have learnt when preparing vegetables.  
Maths: We have been adding and subtracting multiples of 10, noticing the patterns that we make 
when using a 100 square to solve calculations, e.g. 36 – 20 = ? 
We have also used Base to add 2 two-digit numbers and practised exchanging ten ones for 1 ten. 
D.T: So far, we have tasted some salad items and learnt how to peel, grate and cut. This week, 
we have designed what our Sensational Salads would look like on a menu. On Monday, we will 
be making our salads!  
PSHRE: We are learning about Bullying and focusing on online bullying. We have discussed what 
is sometimes an accident and what is done on purpose.  
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-
school/ . 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. We will be walking to Hingham church for a KS1 rehearsal on Tuesday 10th December and a 
whole school dress rehearsal on Wednesday 11th December. We are looking for volunteers to 
walk with the children to and from the church on both mornings. If you are able to help 
accompany us to church on either or both mornings, please let Mrs Spencer or Miss Khanam 
know. We will leave school at 9:15 (as soon as we have all been to the toilet!) and return by noon 
on both days.  
2. Please remember to send in your child’s clothes to wear under their nativity costume next 
week. A letter was sent home letting you know what to send in in a named carrier bag last week. 
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